











22<sup>nd</sup> February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

This term as part of our learning and to enhance the curriculum and our children's experiences, we are excited to inform you that M&M Theatrical Productions will be visiting us at school to perform a stage version of 'The Secret Garden!

They will be in school on the afternoon of Friday  $17^{th}$  March and the performance will last approximately an hour.

We are asking for a contribution of  $\pounds 5.00$  per child to cover the cost of this experience; this is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive enough contributions they experience may not go ahead.

Please ensure payment has been made by Friday 10th March 2023. This can be paid through Eduspot

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314 or via the school office.

If you are having difficulties with the payment, please contact the office.

Thank you,

~

Mrs Williams Assistant Headteacher











Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan







